
 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 
FUNDRAISER  

 
Our last big       

fundraiser for the 
year. Our Christmas 

Raffle  
We have plenty of 

books left, please if 
you are able to take 
another one or two 
books please come 
and get them from 

the gym office.   
Every bit helps 

 
We would like to 

get at least 5 Huge 
Christmas Hampers, 

we are asking if    
anyone could 
please donate      

anything for our 
hampers, thank you 
for your donations. 

 
We are fundraising 
for more gear, we 
need Foam for our 
pit, more fat mats, 

another bar and 
other bits and   

pieces. Thank you 
for your support! 

 
 
 

TERM 4                                                                                                     
Term 4 is coming to an end, we have 3 weeks left (including this 

week). We would like to thank our Staff, Committee and Members 
and most of all, all our amazing athletes. 

It has been another tough year with Covid and we thank you for 
your continued support to our club.  

2022 we will have slight changes in our timetable and classes, our 
coaches will be attending courses in the new year. 

Start Date for 2022  For the GFA Classes Gymnastics, Parkour,    
Tumbling, Advance and Excel will be starting                                   

Tuesday 8th February 2022 

 

NEW TRAFFIC LIGHT SYSTEM—WE ARE ORANGE! 

On Thursday 2nd December 11.59pm New Zealand will be moving 
to the new Framework. We have sent out our Memo regarding all 

the new regulations under the new protection frame work. All    
People aged 12 Years—3 months and Older will need to scan there 
vaccine pass to enter into our facility.  A survey has been sent out 
via email regarding Mask Wearing please take the time to fill this 

out (it takes 30 seconds) 

Friendly Manager are working hard to load on to our software for 
our Members to upload their Vaccine Pass.  

Members profiles will have a coloured badge shown on their profile. 



ONLINE PAYMENTS   
ALL online payments 
NEED to have a          

reference with Child 
Name and Invoice 

Number. Thank You.  

CHRISTMAS PARADE 
There will be no     

Christmas Parade this 
year due to the          

uncertain of Alert Levels 
and the Limited Covid 

Numbers. We are in the 
Christmas Parade every 

year and enjoy this 
event.  

Looking forward to next 
year! 

MERCHANDISE ORDERS 

All Merchandise Order Forms will be available for Collection 
from the week of Monday 13th December. 

Please collect from Gym Office, they are in brown paper bags 
to hide all the Christmas goodies from your children. 

HOLIDAY PROGRAMME JANUARY 2022 

We will be holding our Holiday Programme from the week of 
Tuesday 18th January. Our Programme will run on Tuesday, 

Wednesday and Thursday 8.30-4.30pm for 3 weeks. 

Registrations will open in the new year. 

IN HOUSE COMPETITION FOR ALL GFA GYMNASTICS, 
PARKOUR, TUMBLING, EXCEL AND ADVANCED CLASSES 

Well Done to everyone who competed at our In House     
Competition. It was great to be able to host this event during 
our change of Alert Levels. Thank you for coming along and 

supporting your child. Congratulations Everyone! 

Thank you from the team @  

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

17 PRINCESS STREET 

WAITARA 4320 

Ph: 06 754 8292 

W:www.gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Hayley Jury - Centre Manager and              

Senior Coach 

Ph: 027 867 1806 

E: hayley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Shirley Baker - Project Manager and        

Head Coach 

Ph: 027 495 2020 

E: shirley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Kelly Richard - GFA Lead Coach 

Ph: 027 778 4488 

E: gymforall@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

FACEBOOK–  

Gymnastics Waitara 

INSTAGRAM–  

gymnastics_waitara 


